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PRIME MINISTER TO REVISIT CANADA

After leaving Washington D. C. on Thursday

afternoon, 8 May, the Prime Minister and Mrs. Gorton will

spend the weekend in the Rocky Mountains in Western Canada

and they will depart for Australia by the Qantas flight leaving

Vancouver on Monday, 12 May.

On his previous visit to Canada the Prime Minister

was pressed for time and was unable to take up an invitation

issued by Mr. Trudeau to visit this part of Canada on that

occasion.
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